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Dear Sir,

With reference'to your remark "Flan of
strengthening of forwd. bottem to be submitted®" on the
plan of Midship Section of Messrs. Bremer Vulkan's
yard Nos. 748-750, approved 10,11.36, I have discussed
this matter with the Builders and found that they
assume that the strengthening of forward bottom
has already been approvéd on the prﬁfi&e@lan on the
4,1,937. This profile plan shows additional intermediate
girders in deep tank and abaft forward cofferdam
in cargo o0il tank No. l;—dguble riveted frames 150 mm,
in deep tank and sinzle riveted bottom frames bulb 280
x 90 dbdft forw. cofferdam. As I am doubtful , whether
the opinion of the Yard is right, or you are still
waiting for a special plan showing the strengthening
of the forw. bottom in all particulars, I would feel
much obliged for having your information in this case.
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Yours faithfully,

A s

The Secretary,

LONDON .







